24 February marks exactly two years since the Russian army invaded Ukraine and launched a full-
scale war. Two years of indescribable bloodshed, material destruction and human suffering for the
Ukrainian people, but also of brave, sustained resistance to the invasion.

Solidarity with the Ukrainian people’s struggle for a democratic and independent Ukraine, free from
Russian occupation and war, remains necessary. Peace and justice for Ukraine!

On 24 February, we will once again take to the streets. To support Ukrainian resistance to the
invasion, but also to remember the victims. We would like to invite you to march with us.

We demand:

The immediate withdrawal of all Russian troops from all of Ukraine and the cessation of
Russian bombing and airstrikes. Sclidarity with the Ukrainian people’'s resistance to the
Russian invasion!

The cancellation of Ukraine's foreign debt.

The confiscation of the blocked financial assets of the Russian cligarchs and the Russian
state. These funds should benefit Ukraine under demaocratic control of the Ukrainian people.
Stop the transit of Russian LNG gas by Fluxys through the port of Zeebrugge. These
exports finance the Russian war chest and crimes against the Ukrainian people.

Increase the Belgian aid to Ukraine. Last year, Belgium gave barely more aid than the much
smaller and poorer Latvia. In relation to Gross National Product, Belgium barely gave more
than the Hungary of Viktor Orban.

START DEMONSTRATION: 3PM, STADSHALL, POELJEMARKT (NEAR TOWN HALL), GENT

Vu.: T. Weyts, Kerkstraat 257A, 9050 Gent



